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' Cecil O. Thomas, Chief
- Standardization and Special Project Branch

, ~ , . Division ~of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

s - Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

We request an amendment to the Technical Specifications issued with the
license renewal (R-70) dated 7- August 1984. The reason for this change is due to a
typographical error on page 12. The change and corrected version is contained in

. the page herein attached.

Sincerely,

YOdin //7k b w
William A. Wockenfuss
Asst. Provost
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Enclosure

Sworn to'and subscribed before me this 21st day of August 1984.
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